From: Negron, Victor (CDC/CCID/NCIRD) 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 9:20 AM
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)
Subject: Data Reports to Vaccine Manufactures- Level 3
Grantees are reminded that the new vaccine contracts require CDC to provide data reports to the manufacturers on a monthly basis.  The contracts specifically state that “funding data will be provided at the grantee level and based on provider orders by vaccine type and the grantee’s approved spend plan”, i.e. spend plan monitoring reports.    This requirement was communicated to grantees in the recently released ordering instructions for pediatric vaccines.  We anticipate spend plan monitoring reports will be shared with vaccine manufacturers beginning this month.      

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://wwwdev.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/data-rep-vac-manu-508.doc 
